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Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Indian School Salalah! 

We are thrilled to announce that our much-anticipated Annual Day is set to take place on Friday, 

13th December 2024, beginning at 6.00 PM. This cherished event holds great significance as it 

celebrates the diverse talents and presentations of our students. 

Annual Day is more than just an occasion; it is a celebration of the hard work, dedication, and 

creativity of our students. We are excited to showcase a variety of cultural activities, including 

dance performances, musical presentations, and much more, all rooted in the guiding values of 

our school. These activities will highlight the exceptional abilities of our students.  

We cordially invite you to join us in this celebration and support our students. Your presence 

and support are invaluable to us and significantly contribute to the students' confidence and 

motivation.  

Kindly mark your calendar and be part of this joyous event. 

We look forward to your enthusiastic participation. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

DEEPAK PATANKAR 

PRINCIPAL  
 

 


